COUNTY MAYORS CONFERENCE

Melinda and Walter,

This email is sent to confirm that at their January 12, 2017 meeting, the mayors of the 19 cities in Contra Costa
County, acting as the Contra Costa Mayors Conference, voted unanimously to endorse the Library Commission
reauthorization report completed in late 2016 and took the following action as noted in the minutes of that

meting:

""Action: Motion to endorse the Report on the Triennial Review of the Contra Costa Lib. Commission
and authorize the ointment and continuation of the Commission in conformance with the Review

Report for a three-year period extending through December 31, 2019 passed unanimously."

I am forwarding this information for your files.
Feel free to make copies as necessary for any hard files that you may need.

We are pleased that the Board of Supervisors has acted to reauthorize the Commission with the changes
recommended by the study group. :

Gary Pokorny
Executive Director

Contra Costa Mayors Conference



